
November 12th, 1924

E. J. Archibald, Esq,, 
Executive Editor,
The Montreal Daily Star, 
Montreal.

My dear Mr. Archibald
Let me acknowledge your

letter of November 6th and to say in reply that 
I shall be very pleased to meet your request.

I hope to forward the
photos in a few days and trust to your assurance 
that all of them will be safely returned to me.
The one when I was a boy of thirteen is the only 
one in existence and the family hate to part 
with it even for the brief period you v/ill reqtklre 
it.

Tours faithfully.

Principal


